
Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia. Drive,N.E. 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

DearSir: 

We were very pleased to get your letter of our equipment check on April 8th. 

All of your reception was correct. We have received many letters, and will try 

to answer then as soon as we can. We are always glad to help the NRC in their 

reception reports. The Station you heard wasK]r,AY in Forest Grove, Oregon. 

Please consider this a VERIE on your reception report. 

TWAY is located in Forest Greve, Oregon as i have stated above. 

We operate on 1670 Yes with a power of 1000 watts. I want to thank you again 

for your excellent report 

4/13/65 

John Starr 
Pgn Dir 
TWAY Radis 
P.O. Box 346 
Forest Greve, Oregon. 
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